
We’re Action for Pulmonary Fibrosis. We exist to help find a cure for pulmonary
fibrosis and for everyone affected by the disease to have a better future. We provide
support and information, raise awareness, campaign and educate to improve access
to the highest standard of care for people living with all forms of pulmonary fibrosis.

We’re committed to funding research to drive the search for a cure.

As you will be aware, Covid has significantly exacerbated problems with timely
diagnosis and vital care for people with PF. Forthcoming changes (such as the wider
range of people becoming eligible for anti-fibrotic treatment) will bring significantly
more PF patients to the attention of specialist care. This is a positive development
and a huge logistical problem which services currently feel unequipped to tackle.

We are inviting ILD professionals to come together in
a round table discussion; sharing your perspectives,
experience and insight. We will challenge ourselves to
do our best thinking. We are stronger together.

What are your hopes and fears for Pulmonary Fibrosis patients in 2022 and beyond?



What are you aware of that is already being done to improve, mitigate, or prepare?
What data, evidence or insight do you have?  What do you need? 




How might we approach these issues creatively, boldly, collaboratively and nationally
to find and work toward potential solutions?

We’d like to invite you to be part of the conversation.
Join us for a round table discussion on Zoom

Tuesday 18 January 2022, 7.45-9.15pm 



RSVP to Louise Wright, Chief Executive of Action for Pulmonary Fibrosis,
on louise@actionpulmonaryfibrosis.org
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